
 

DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS BULLETIN  
Thursday, April 25, 2019 
B Day  
 
TODAY’S EVENTS  
Advisory  Bell Schedule 
SGA Sophomore Speeches, Advisory Period 
Cap & Gown Distribution, Front Hall, Both Lunches 
Track vs Leesville, 3:30pm  
JV Soccer @ Leesville, 4:30pm  
Varsity Soccer @ Leesville, 6:30pm  
Vocal Music Spring Concert, Auditorium, 7:00pm  
IB Physics Review, Room 153, 7:00pm  
 
PARENT ANNOUNCEMENT 
To sign up for general PTSA communications [information for all BHS families], visit 
http://broughtonptsa.weebly.com/communications.html​.  
 

GET INVOLVED IN THE PTSA! 
 

The PTSA is searching for parents who are interested in serving as a PTSA officer or 
as a member of one of our many committees. If you are interested in helping the 
PTSA next year, please contact Ashley White at ​ashleybwhite1@gmail.com. ​We are 
filling positions now and want to give everyone the opportunity to get involved! 
 
The Broughton Vocal Music students are selling sheets and towels to raise funds for the trip to 
Hawaii.  The luxuriously soft sheets are a high-end microfiber and are hypoallergenic, 
breathable, moisture wicking and wrinkle-resistant.  They come in a variety of colors.  Twin, full, 
queen, king and Cali king are $48.50.  Split King is $53.50.  The towel sets are made from 100% 
Egyptian cotton.  A 6-piece set includes 2 bath towels, 2 hand towels and 2 washcloths and is 
$38.00 and a 2-piece bath towel set is $30. 
 
 
 

STUDENT ANNOUNCEMENTS [GENERAL] 
 
Environmental Facts: 

●  75% of marine fisheries are now overfished or fished to capacity 
● Only a few hundred of the more than 80,000 chemicals in use in the US have been 

tested for safety 
● The US has 5% of the world’s population and uses 30% of the planet’s resources 
● Plant a couple of additional trees around your home, which has a pollution reduction 

rate of 20 pounds per year. 
 
GLOBAL POINTS OF PROGRESS - China & India: The world is getting greener, thanks to China and India. 
A satellite imagery study conducted by NASA revealed that the world’s total green leaf area has 
increased by 5% since 2000 (though deforestation continues to negatively affect certain important 
ecosystems). India and China have the largest populations in the world, and are often ranked among the 
most polluted. However, the two countries are responsible for a full third of the increase in green foliage 
noted by NASA, due to tree-planting projects and expanded agriculture.   

http://broughtonptsa.weebly.com/communications.html


 

 
 
Broughton’s Class of 2020 will be presenting “The Greatest PROM on Earth, Saturday, April 27, 9:00 pm to 

Midnight, in Holliday Gymnasium. Tickets are $20 and must be presented with photo ID for admittance.  

 

Mindfulness for Teens Class: Mindful High School has an upcoming class for teens. Class will meet at Hayes 

Barton United Methodist Church on Sundays April 28, May 5, 12, and 19, 4:00 - 5:15. Need based scholarships 

are available. Visit ​mindfulhighschool.com​ for details and scholarship application. 

 

Walnut Creek Wetland Park needs your help! Wake County Public Schools has decided to cancel school on May 
1st so it is a perfect day for students to volunteer for the park! Tasks will include removing trash and debris in 
Little Rock Creek; cutting vegetation in the creek; stomping clay, hay and water to make mud to make a mud 
playhouse; and looking for worms and roly-polys for our “build-your-own-log hotels” for Mud Day.  You should 
wear clothes that can get dirty, and bring a refillable water bottle.  We’ll have snacks available, and we offer 
lunch if you volunteer for the whole day! To sign up: 
https://www.cervistech.com/acts/console.php?console_id=0105&console_type=event_list&ht=1&event_id=12
43​. 
 
Hunter Heritage Spring Carnival. Volunteers are needed for our Spring Carnival which will be held on Friday, May 
3rd. It’s a fun time! Please use the following link to sign-up: 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0f4fafad2aa4fa7-2019​. Questions? Email Sunny Myers, 
sunnyoc44@gmail. 
 

 ​Spring Cleaning at Haywood Hall. Historic Haywood Hall is a non-profit in the heart of downtown Raleigh. The 

hall is located two blocks east of the capitol and nestled among beautiful oak trees in a picturesque garden. 

Volunteers are needed to help with some spring cleaning (scrubbing some wooden benches down, side of an old 

shed, etc) for community service hours. Snacks and transportation are provided if needed. Targeted dates for 

volunteers are Tuesday,  April 23​rd​, or Wednesday 24​th​ after school. Students would need to wear old clothes as 

they would be scrubbing with a mild bleach solution. To sign up, contact Caryll Poole, Office Administrator, 

Haywood Hall House and Gardens, haywoodhall@bellsouth.net. 

 

York Elementary School is planning its annual school Carnival and would like to see if Broughton 
students might be interested in volunteering in order to gain volunteer hours? 
Here are the details about the event:  
Location:  York Elementary School 
Date:  May 3, 2019 
Volunteer Time:  5pm-8:30pm 
Needed:  40 volunteers 
Number of kids expected:  150-200ish 
Location:  Outdoors on field 
Contact:  Ashley Campbell, (919) 614-0715, acampbell@rl-law.com 
 

STUDENT ANNOUNCEMENTS [JUNIORS & SENIORS] 
 
Sophomores & Juniors ​may sign up to meet with college representatives who visit Broughton throughout second 
semester. Sign-up sheets are posted in a notebook in the Guidance Resource Center [Room 1209]. ​Teachers must 
give permission for students to attend these meetings. ​See Mr. Rudder in the Guidance Resource Center if you have 
questions.  
 
Virginia Tech     Monday, April 29          B-Day        8:15AM 
 
  
 

http://mindfulhighschool.com/
https://www.cervistech.com/acts/console.php?console_id=0105&console_type=event_list&ht=1&event_id=1243
https://www.cervistech.com/acts/console.php?console_id=0105&console_type=event_list&ht=1&event_id=1243
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0f4fafad2aa4fa7-2019


 

  

 

 

 


